
  

 

PRESS RELEASE 
Date: 14.12.2019 

 
 

It has come to the notice that some newspapers including Amar Ujala and Dainik 

Jagran have published news that the question paper of CTET exam December 

2019 has been leaked from Kanpur city. It has also been claimed in these news 

that the alleged question paper was leaked one and a half hour before the 

commencement of exam and went viral on WhatsApp. These reports also claim 

that the leaked question paper is exactly like the actual question paper and that 

STF has collected evidence and arrested some persons. 

 

In this regard, the representative of Central Board of Secondary Education met 

Superintendent of Police (STF), Lucknow on 11.12.2019 and it has been confirmed 

that there is no report regarding question paper leak. Thus, claims made by some 

individuals / groups regarding leak of question paper are misleading, baseless and 

undesirable. 

 

Therefore, it is brought to the notice of general public / candidates not to believe 

such misleading / false news. 
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